CENTRAL CITY BUS INTERCHANGE RR 8277

The Committee received a report from the Environmental Policy and Planning
Manager, updating progress on the Central City Bus Terminus/Interchange
Relocation project.

The report had been referred to both the City Services and Central City
Committees.

The Committeagreed

1.

That the Council endorses the “peripheral termini” concept for adoption in
the future central city bus terminus/interchange relocation study.

That the Council establishes a sub-committee to oversee the further progress
of this study, comprising three members from each of Central City, City
Services and Environmental Committees and invites the Canterbury
Regional Council to nominate three Councillors to be part of this
sub-committee.

That the sub-committee firstly considers and recommends whether to pursue
an off-street or on-street interchange, and secondly develops a brief for a
project team to undertake further study of this issue (including a target
reporting date of February 1999).

That Councillors Crighton, Evans and Harrow be nominated to serve on the
sub-committee.



